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Sewer Bids Sought by Hiawatha Officials
(KNZA)--The Hiawatha City Commission has approved seeking bids to extend
sewer service to a property annexed in 2008.

The action came during the Commission’s meeting Monday.

Bids will be solicited for the extension of more than 400-feet of 8-inch sewer main
in order to provide service to property at the southeast corner of North 4th Street
and Hatfield Road.

City Administrator Mike Nichols says while city water is available at the location,
sanitary sewer is not. He said the city is obligated to provide the service as part
of the annexation.

Nichols said construction of the line will also open sewer availability to future
development west along Hatfield Road and south along 4th Street.

He said plans are to open bids on June 14th, and present them to the Commission
at their June 19th meeting.

The Commission also approved advertising for bids to provide janitorial services
at City Hall and the Law Enforcement Center.
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